	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	12.03.2019
	Musical Ensemble Evening
	Years 2, 3 & 4 only
	SPRING13
	Yes


Dear Parents,

We are writing to let you know that your child has been invited to take part in a Musical Ensemble Evening at Chantry Middle School on Tuesday 2nd April.  
Children are being asked to arrive at Chantry Middle School at 5.30 p.m., Mrs Hughes and Miss Ferrier will be there to meet them.  The performance starts at 6pm please see further details regarding this on the attached letter from Chantry Middle School.  Full school uniform is required to be worn for this event.
We would be grateful if you could indicate on the reply slip below if your child will be able to attend, so we can have the correct clogs and accordions ready for them.  Please return the reply slip to school via the yellow box by Friday 22nd March.

Yours faithfully,

H Hughes
Headteacher

REPLY SLIP
Musical Ensemble Evening at Chantry Middle School


02.04.2019
Name of pupil:………………………………………………………………………

(*)       My child will be able       (*)       /       (*)      My child will not be able       (*)  to take part in the 
Musical Ensemble Evening at Chantry Middle School on Tuesday 2nd April, 2019
Emergency contact details for your child while they are at this event:------------------------------
Name of emergency contact (please print):…………………………………………………………..

Telephone numbers:………………………………………………………………………………….
PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME:…………………………………………………………………..

SIGNED:………………………………………………………..DATED:………………………...

Gen-Spring13

